
 
 
Aloha Lani Association 
2211 Ala Wai Blvd.  
Honolulu, Hawaii 96815 
(808) 922-8160 
 

Dear Sir(s) & Ma’am(s),  

          The Homeowner's Association of Aloha Lani will be 
requiring access to all hallway storage locker units. The 
Association's contractor, Eko Painting Inc. will be addressing the 
floor surface inside the storage unit. Workers will be repairing 
structural elements and coating the floor.  

All storage lockers must be 
unlocked/unsecured and completely 

emptied by July 15th. Any storage lockers 
that are not opened by the July 15th 
deadline will be unhinged and any 
remaining items will be removed. 

Once work has been completed, Aloha Lani Management will 
issue a follow up notice informing everyone when the lockers will 
be ready to be occupied again. Please contact Alan Chun at  
(808) 922-8160 or Alan.AlohaLani@gmail.com if you have any 
questions regarding this matter.  

 

Mahalo, 

Aloha Lani Management 
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